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Winter is winding 

down and the 

countdown is on for 

Spring.  The snow has 

certainly piled up over 

the past few weeks 

and the warmer temperatures will be 

welcomed by all.  

March Break starts on Friday; the staff of 

Liverpool wishes all their families a wonderful 

week of rest.  For those travelling to a warmer 

climate we wish you a safe an enjoyable trip.   

Welcome to Liverpool  

Liverpool Street School welcomes three new 

STU candidates for eight weeks following March 

Break.  Brittany Everett will be working with 

Miss Holland, Ryan Barrie will be working with 

M. Gauvin and Maggie Estabrooks will be 

working with Mrs. Penney.   

We also welcome a new UNB candidate, her 

name is Alexandra Cormier.  She will be working 

with Madame Allison.  Both Alexandra and Erika 

Griffin will be completing their seven week 

placement after March Break as well.  We look 

forward to working with 

these young teacher 

candidates over the next 

couple of months.   

 

TNB  

Theatre New Brunswick will be at the school on 

Wednesday, March 1st to present The Damsel in 

Distress Who Saved Herself.  Thanks goes to the 

Liverpool Home & 

School for supporting 

this worthwhile 

presentation.   

Daylight Savings 

Just a reminder to set your 

clocks ahead on Sunday, 

March 12th.   

Do you know which 

province in Canada 

does not ‘fall’ back or ‘spring’ ahead?   

Razzmatazz Performance 

On Thursday, March 30th the students at 

Liverpool will participate in a bilingual 

Razzmatazz presentation.  This is an interactive 

musical show.  Liverpool has over 350 students 

so there will be two presentations; one for the 

students in grade 2 and 3 and another for 

students in grades 4 and 5.   
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The Little Mermaid 

Students in grades 4 and 5 

will be travelling to George 

Street Middle School on 

Friday, March 31st for a 

drama presentation of The 

Little Mermaid.  Please be 

watching your child’s 

book bag after March Break for 

a permission slip 

explaining the details of this field trip.   

Thank You 

The staff of Liverpool would like to thank all the 

families who sent in snacks for Staff 

Appreciation Week.  Your generosity is much 

appreciated!   

 

Popcorn Sale 

We will be having a popcorn 

sale on Thursday, March 

23rd.  If your son/daughter 

would like to buy a bag of 

popcorn on that day please 

send $1 on Wednesday, 

March 22nd.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Important Dates to Remember  

March 1st – TNB Presentation, The 

Damsel in Distress Saves Herself 

March 6th – 10th – March Break  

March 12th – Daylight Savings – Turn 

your clocks ahead 

March 13th – classes resume  

March 17th – St. Patrick’s Day  

March 20th – First Day of Spring 

March 23rd – Popcorn Sale  

March 30th – Razzmatazz 

Presentation  

March 31st – Grades 4 and 5 

students travel to GSMS for The 

Little Mermaid 


